
Peek at the Week

Friday 15th December  2023

Nativity Week

The children have all been superstars in their Nativity 
performances this week. We are incredibly proud of them 
all! They all sang,signed,  danced and said their lines 
beautifully. We hope you enjoyed the performances as 
much as we did and thank you for your support with 
providing costumes and learning lines.

The children have had great fun practising their cutting 
skills by creating their own paper chains to decorate the 
classrooms with. Our classrooms are looking very vibrant 
now!

In Maths, we have been making ‘stampolines’ 
(Numberblocks). The children have represented numbers 
to 5 in different ways by using stamps and paint. 



Please Read Every Night

Please remember to read every night to receive 2 stickers a 
week. One sticker is for reading every day and the second 
sticker is for bringing their book and Reading Record into 
school. Children who read a little bit every day make the 
most progress. 

 

Photo Permissions

We have lots of lovely photo from our nativity 
performances which we would like to share with you next 
week. However, we have still not received completed photo 
consent from everybody. Please use the link below to fill 
out a photo permission form. 

If we do not receive a response from you, we will assume 
this means you do not want us to share your child’s photo 
and we will blur out your child’s face. 

If you have already completed this form, we have a record 
of  this already.

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdew7vxJYO064SAe
hb2gi5NtMGJfyu0qNbUH2TWa0e1pImQrw/viewform?pli=1

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdew7vxJYO064SAehb2gi5NtMGJfyu0qNbUH2TWa0e1pImQrw/viewform?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdew7vxJYO064SAehb2gi5NtMGJfyu0qNbUH2TWa0e1pImQrw/viewform?pli=1


Important Dates

Mufti Day: Monday 18th December

Last Day of Term: Thursday 21st December. The children 
finish at 1:30pm

First day back: Tuesday 9th January 

Contacts
If you would like to contact any of us by email. We will reply as soon as 

possible within school working hours. 

Mrs Annabel Glover-EYFS lead/Nursery   aglover13@suttonmail.org

Miss Rhian Lilley - Silver Class                    rlilley2@suttonmail.org

Mrs Tammy Rich- Bronze Class                  trich18@suttonmail.org

 

Dip and Do

Please can you send in/email any pictures of Christmas 
decorations you have at home? If you do not celebrate 
Christmas, please send a picture of decorations you may 
have at home instead.

Thank you.

 

mailto:aglover13@suttonmail.org
mailto:mahmad68@suttonmail.org
mailto:trich18@suttonmail.org


Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

Some children found a 
birds nest in the tree in 
our garden. 



Please share these photographs with your children and 
encourage them to tell you what they have learnt this week.

If you can label your 
model, you can display 
it for the week. 

Making cupcake mix in 
the mud kitchen. 


